
 
  
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Week Beginning: 21st October                  Assembly Theme: Diwali 

Breakfast Club is available each day from 7.45 am (cost £2.00 per pupil, per session)  

Aces after school childcare – representatives available from 3 pm each day 

MON 
 PM – Junior brass – don’t forget your instrument! 

 After school club: Y3 Street Dance – (final session) finishes at 4 pm 

TUES 
 3.15 – 5.15 pm - Parent interviews (Years 1 to 6 only) 

WEDS 
 AM – Y4 swimming – don’t forget your kit!  

 After School Club: Soccer 2000 (Y1 – Y6) – finishes at 4.15 pm – this club has to be paid for 

 

THURS  5 – 7 pm Parent Interviews (Years 1 to 6 only) 

FRI 

 9 am – PSHE Well Done Assembly – parents invited 

Break up for half term 

Percentage Attendance week ending: 11th October – 95.5% 

Rec Magpies: 94.6      

Rec Robins:   93.7       

Y1 Beech:    94.8    

Y1 Willow:   89.6                                 

Y2:  100               

Y3:  90.7     

Y4:  98.7    

Y5:  94.7                                

Y6: 98.8 

AM Nursery: 85.3 

PM Nursery: 88.0          

 

 Year 6 Secondary transfer forms need to be submitted online to the Local Authority by 31st 

October 

 

 Please note children break up for the half term holiday on Friday 25th October and return to school on 

Monday 4th November. 

 

 From now on, Soccer 2000 after school club can only be paid for online. This will enable us to 

keep a check on numbers as we can only have 32 children.  If you haven’t already registered for 

online payments, there is a drop in session for parents on Thursday 24th October at 2.30 pm 

where a representative from SIMS will be able to help you to register. 

 

 Please note: we DO NOT allow parents’ cars on the school site at any time during the school day due 

to health and safety and insurance reasons.  Now that the builders have gone, there is plenty of space 

to park outside school and walk children along the pathways into school.  If parents/carers or 

grandparents hold a blue disabled badge, they are allowed on site to park in the disabled spaces. 

 

 The annual bonfire and fireworks is being held at Wolverhampton Racecourse on Saturday 2nd 

November.  We have 20 free child tickets to distribute to parents.  If you would like some of 

the tickets please call into the office and collect them.  Please note tickets will be given out on a 

first come, first served basis.  Please do not ring school and ask us to keep tickets for you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


